

Langham Village School Newsletter December 2022

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

Christmas Fair

The School Christmas Fair was a great success and raised over £1000!

Thank you so much to The Friends for organizing and to everyone who made a donation and came to support us on the day!



Payments

Any outstanding payments for dinners, music and trips needs to be in by

Monday 12th December please.

Many thanks

Hansel and Gretal

On Wednesday 14th Amber
Quartz and Jet will be going to
a play at the malting in Wells.
We will travel by coach and be
back for lunch—packed
lunches only on this day.

Nativity Play

The performance is 12th December at Alderman Peel High School—5.30.

Tickets are not required and everyone is welcome.

Please have children there at 5.00.

Costumes are needed in school by Friday when we will have a dress rehearsal.

We will have our final rehearsal at The High School on Monday 12th in the morning. We will be traveling by coach and be back in time for lunch.

Christmas Lunch

On Thursday 15th we will be having our Christmas lunch. Children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper on this day.

Carol Service

On Friday 16th we will walk down to the Church for our Carol service. This will start at 2.00. Parents and Carers are invited to join us for this special event. We will walk back to school or you can take your children home straight from the church.

Classroom Connect

Thursday 8th December

(3.10 - 4.00)

Please ask your children to show you round their classroom and look at the work they have produced this half term.



School hours in January

The Government have announced that Schools in England must offer a minimum school week of 32.5 hours.

As a result our school day will be 8.45—3.15 starting on the 4th January. Children can still arrive from 8.30.

All children need to be in class by 8.45.

<u>Information about our Governors can</u> be found here:

http://

www.langhamvillageschool.com/governors/

Our Governors are: Tom Dye (Chair), Maggie Broad, Kate Jackson, Harriet Clark, Jo Green, Chris Carroll, Emma Childs, Polly Kossowicz

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377

For information and school polices check our website: http://www.langhamvillageschool.com/



Langham Village School Newsletter October 2022

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

Autumn Term Dates to remember:

8th Dec—Flu Vaccines - any children who missed the last appointment—e consent from needed.

8th Dec— Classroom Connect (3.10—4.00)

12th Dec—Nativity Play (5.30) – This includes the whole school and will be held at Alderman Peel High School. You are invited to attend and children will need to be at the high school for 5.00pm ready to perform.

14th Dec— Maltings trip—Hansel and Gretel (Years 1—6)

15th Dec— Wear Christmas jumpers

15th Dec— Christmas lunch

15th Dec— Friends Christmas Bake Sale after school

16th Dec— Carol Service at the Church (2.00) All welcome

16th Dec— Last day of term

4th Jan — Back to school

4th Jan —First Swimming session for Year 5

9th Jan — After School Clubs start this week

10th Jan — First Food and Nutrition session for Year 4

10th Jan — First Forest School session for Year 3

12th Jan — Bikeability for Year 3 and 4

23rd Jan — High Five Netball Tournament at APHS

6th Feb — Football Tournament at APHS

13th—17th Feb— Half term

20th—23rd Feb —Bikeability for Years 5 and 6

8th March—Quartz Class to Norwich Castle (Romans)

16th March—STEAM workshop at Gresham's

27th March—Swimming Gala

3rd April—17th April—Easter Holidays

